

WORKSHEET

Date: 07/06/2025
FFs3 – Unit 11



Teacher's feedbacks

Task 1. Read these ideas. Then write them in the correct column.

- Depend on electronic devices
- Play outside in nature
- Walk to school
- Learn many subjects at school
- Make toys from natural materials
- Study online
- Leave school early to help at home
- Stay indoors with air conditioning
- Fewer buildings and more trees
- More traffic and air pollution

The Past	The present
- Play outside in nature.	-
-	-
-	-
-	-
-	-

Task 2. Read the passage carefully and choose the correct answer.

THE TRAM SYSTEM IN HA NOI: THEN AND NOW



Hanoi had its first tramways in 1900. The tram system was a major means of transport in the city for nine decades, and thus the image of the tram and its clanging sounds have gone deep into the hearts and minds of Hanoians. Since it was convenient and cheap to get around the city and to the suburban areas by tram, the system was very popular. However, due to the population boom and the need for a wider road system, the last rail track was removed.

Now, after more than 20 years, the population of Hanoi has risen from about two million people to more than six million people; therefore, the number of vehicles on the roads has increased dramatically. To meet the increasing travel demands, Hanoi is launching its first sky-train system, connecting Cat Linh and Ha Dong. The system is expected to begin operations by 2016, with initial four-compartment sky-trains. Furthermore, a new rail system project including around eight kilometers of sky-train rail and four kilometres of subway rail, connecting Hanoi Central Station and Nhon, has also been under construction and is expected to be completed in a few years.

1. When did Hanoi have its first tramways?

- A. In 1990
- B. In 1900
- C. In 2000

2. Why was the tram system popular in the past?

- A. It was fast and noisy
- B. It was new and modern
- C. It was cheap and convenient

3. Why was the tram system removed?

- A. It was too expensive to keep
- B. More people needed wider roads
- C. People didn't like the sound

4. What is the new system that Hanoi is building?

- A. A sky-train system
- B. A bus line to the airport
- C. A ferry system on the river

5. What places does the new train system connect?

- A. Hanoi and Ho Chi Minh City
- B. Cat Linh and Ha Dong
- C. The Old Quarter and the airport

Task 3. Listen to the conversation. Fill in each blank with ONE word from the box.

traditional	families	outdoors	electronic
opportunities	natural	living	choice

Phong: Grandpa, do you mind telling me how our lives are different from yours in the past?

Grandpa: Well, there are many differences. In my day, we mostly played (1) _____. The games were simple and cost little. We made our own toys from (2) _____ materials.

Phong: That sounds interesting. Nowadays, most leisure games depend on (3) _____ devices.

Grandpa: Right, but that is mostly true in the city only. Many children in the countryside still play (4) _____ games.

Phong: I know.

Grandpa: Another thing is that children nowadays have more freedom of (5) _____. They wear short dresses and jeans with holes. They also dye their hair purple and green.

Phong: Ha ha... Not many, Grandpa.

Grandpa: Hm... And many children of my generation left school early to support their (6) _____. Moreover, there were not many schools then.

Phong: You mean we have more (7) _____ to learn now?

Grandpa: That's right.

Phong: Do you think these changes are for the better?

Grandpa: Yes, they mostly are. They have improved our (8) _____ conditions.

Phong: Thank you, Grandpa.